
From: Tomasz Kaltur   
Date: Fri, Aug 6, 2021 at 10:19 AM 
Subject: Rivergrove Boat Ramp 
 
 

Hi Heather, 
I’m writing to you since there seems to be another attempt at restricting access to the 
boat ramp. This is disappointing!  I’m really hoping that the proposed changes are not 
implemented and the current status can at least be maintained. I would be in favor of 
allowing the gates to be left open during open hours since it is an inconvenience to set a 
14’ long paddle board down on asphalt as it can damage the composite material. 
Thanks for hearing me out.  
 
Tomasz 
 


